7/6/11 Public Workshop
NPDES FEES STRUCTURE
Deadline: 6/29/11 by 12:00 noon
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SWRCB Clerk

To: State Water Resources Control Board members

The Central Valley Clean Water Association (CVCWA) has been participating in the NPDES Fee
Structure workgroup. We appreciate the effort your staff has undergone to work with
stakeholders in this effort.

This email is to express that we share the concerns outlined in the comment letter provided to
you by the California Association of Sanitation Agencies (CASA). CVCWA is very concerned about
the economic impact these large fee increases will have on its members, which include the
gamut from very small to large agencies that operate under NPDES permits. We would urge the
State Water Board to look towards measures to reduce costs and improve efficiency.

Debbie Webster, Executive Officer
Central Valley Clean Water Association
P.0O. Box 1755

Grass Valley, CA 95945

(530) 268-1338

(916) 342-1968 cell
eofficer@cvcwa.org

For more information on CVCWA, check out our website at www.CVCWA.org
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